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C)>90a/4 - m Kimberley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 

Sent: 
To: Brenda Merritt; Toni Earnhart 
cc: Marguerite McLean UJ -LJ 

!T 
Subject: RE: Confidential DN in Dkt. 090212-TX ‘-3 c 0 
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Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 2:21 PM 00 c-1 

Thursday, July 30, 2009 3:17 PM 
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TT: rx - Per this e-mail, we will retain. Thank you for the clarification. m- 

- I t  From: Brenda Merritt ~ - -  
To: Kimberley Pena; Toni Earnhart 
Cc: Marguerite McLean 
Subjed: RE: Confidential DN in Dkt. 090212-lX 

Kim, 

That docket is still open and the document needs to be retained. Sorry for the mistake. 

From: Kimberley Pena 
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 11:55 AM 
To: Brenda Merritt; Toni Earnhart 
Cc: Marguerite McLean 
Subject: Confidential DN in Dkt. 090212-lX 

Brenda and Toni, on July 27,2009, CLK received the Quarterly Inventory of Confidential Document from 
RCP. On the cover memo, DN 03630-09 was presented as one of the document to be returned to the source. 
However, on page 100 of the report, the document was checked to be retained. Please provide clarification on 
whether the document is to be retained or returned to the source. 

Thank you for your help in this matter 

Kimberley M. Pefia 
Records Management Assistant 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 

8/21/2009 


